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IRS Starts Sending ACA Penalty Letters to Some Restaurant
Operators

News

11.30.17 

Tabatha George was quoted in the Nation’s Restaurant News article “IRS Starts Sending ACA

Penalty Letters to Some Restaurant Operators.” Restaurant owners began receiving letters from the

Internal Revenue Service warning of Affordable Care Act penalty assessments which can reach into

the millions of dollars.

“Many companies are receiving these letters,” she said, “and I’ve heard of assessments in the

millions. However, companies that provided coverage should not panic – many assessments are

incorrect at this initial stage.”

To read the full article, please visit Nation’s Restaurant News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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